
City of 

North Augusta, South Carolina 

Planning Commission 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The North Augusta Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at its regular 

monthly meeting beginning at 7:00 PM on Thursday, May 21, 2020 via 

teleconference, to receive public input on the following application: 

RZM20-001 – A request by Metro Homesites, LLC to rezone ±88.2 acres, located 

at Capers Drive and Gregory Lake Road, Tax Parcel Number 106-00-00-022 from 

R-14, Large Lot, Single-Family Residential to R-7, Small Lot, Single-Family 

Residential. 

Citizens and Property Owners interested in expressing a view on the request are 

encouraged to submit comments. Comments will be collected via email at 

planning@northaugusta.net or voicemail at 803-441-4221 until noon on Thursday, 

May 21, 2020.  Documents related to the application will be available after May 14, 

2020 at https://www.northaugusta.net/government/city-departments/planning-

development/planning-commission.  

Citizen Assistance: 

 

Individuals needing special assistance or a sign interpreter to participate in the 

meeting are asked to please notify the Department of Planning and Development 

at 803-441-4221 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

 

COVID-19 Procedure Changes: Please visit www.northaugusta.net for updates 

on processes and procedures related to city services and hearings. 

http://www.northaugusta.net/

